
Headteacher: Mrs A Hannaway 
The Broadway, Norton, Stourbridge, West Midlands, DY8 3HL (For SAT NAV use DY8 3HP) 

Telephone: 01384 818600      e-mail: info@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk  

 

10th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been wonderful to welcome all the children back to school this week and to see all the 

smiles as the children have been back with their friends and their teachers. All of our 

children have enjoyed spending some time learning outside this week.  

All reading books for all year groups can be brought into school THIS THURSDAY they can 

then be quarantined and will be sent home on MONDAYS. 

 

We also have Red Nose Day to look forward to on Friday 19th March. 

This year, we will collect any donations for Comic Relief at the school 

entrances in our special collection buckets and the children can wear their 

own clothes (mufti) for the day or choose to wear something red if they wish. 

We will be sharing smiles all day so children can practise telling us jokes…  

 

Week commencing Monday 15th March  

We will be sending reading books home again and also restarting our PE days  

Reading books:  

If you have any reading books at home from last term please could you return them 

tomorrow Thursday 10th March, so that they can be quarantined in school before they are 

used again, enabling us to send out books home next week.  

Please continue to use the home reading records as last term.  

PE:  
PE days restart next week, the children will need to come to school wearing their full PE kit 
on their PE days. 

Reception Thursday 

Y1 Monday 

Y2 Tuesday 

Y3 Monday 

Y4 Wednesday 

Y5 Thursday 

Y6 Friday 

ASD Base  Wednesday  

 
As the weather is still quite cold and all PE is still outdoors at the moment, we strongly 
recommend that children are wearing tracksuit / jogging bottoms and a sweatshirt or hoodie 
over their PE T shirt. If possible all tracksuits should be a dark plain colour eg navy, black, 
grey or green.  
 

We are still evaluating our return to school plan daily, and making small adjustments - thanks 

again for your support, it’s been lovely to welcome you all back. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hannaway  

GIG MILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together we care, together we succeed 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hAKvelOllts&feature=emb_logo

